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Curriculum News! 

We have embraced this Winter Weather that seems to be 

surrounding us. We have spent many hours playing and 

exploring.  To help integrate children’s natural curiosity 

in with the learning experience, 

 the focus for this month is on reviewing initial Preschool 

concepts. 

We look forward to a fun filled month exploring all our 

classrooms have to offer! 

 
 

 
February 14th is Valentine’s Day! 

Please see your child’s teacher for class 
lists for valentine’s and party 

information.  
 

 
February 17th is Presidents Day. 

 Just a Reminder! 
 Center is Closed 

 

 
February 10th -14th is  

Random Act of Kindness Week! 
 
 
 

 
Our open houses are 

February 8th 10am to 12pm  & 
February 20th 5pm to 7pm 

 

 
February 2nd is Groundhog Day! 

Will he see his shadow? If he sees his 
shadow we will have six more weeks of 
winter. If he does not see his shadow we 

will have an early spring. 

 
 Mason Cole & Xxavyier 

 
Please make sure your child has all the 
needed clothing to go outside on a daily 

basis. 

 

 


